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Greetings Sir Knights,

As we enjoy summer with friends and family let’'s take some time to look ahead to September. We will
be opening commanderies, preparing for annual visitations and advancing candidates up through the
orders of knighthood.

I would like to take this time to make the following requests:

> Recorders, please sign into the MMS database to review all your Sir Knights and update
information as required. This includes your current officers and Past Commanders. These are
important as this will assist in creating a voting delegates list for the annual conclave.

> Recorders, if you are using the York Rite Bodies of Maine database review all your Sir Knights
and officers. Update where necessary.

> Treasurers, please review your records with your recorder and finance committee. Bring them
up to date if needed.

> Commanders, sit down with your officers to plan the coming year. Write it down, otherwise it
may not happen.

Mark you calendars: Your York Rite Bodies Annual Sessions - April 21-23, 2023 - Atlantic Oceanside
Hotel in Bar Harbor - Charles Wadleigh, Dan Hanson, Tim Libby and | will be traveling to Bar Harbor in
September to finalize plans with the staff there. Informational flyers will be sent out at the beginning of
the year.

In Knightly Service to the Sir Knights of Maine
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